
UNITED STATES 

NU C LEAR REG ULATO RY C 0 M M I SS IO N 
R E G I O N  IV 

612 EAST LAMAR BLVD, SUITE 400 
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011-4125 

November 19, 2008 

Department of the Air Force 
USAF Radioisotope Committee 
ATTN: Lt. Col. Craig Adams, Chief 

Radiation Programs 
AF Medical Support Agency/SG3PB 
1400 Key Blvd., Nash Bldg, Suite 400 
Rosslyn, VA 22209-1 554 

SUBJECT: NRC ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF ADDRESS CHANGE 

Dear Lt. Col. Adams, 

The NRC received your email on August 25, 2008, regarding the change in mailing 
address. Upon receipt, your mailing address was updated to the NRC Licensing 
Tracking System (LTS) database which contains licensee contact information. Since 
that time, your office has informed me that several permittees had received “official use 
only - security-related information,” in lieu of your office, as the NRC license holder. 
I subsequently contacted the respective NRC office that maintains security information 
on a separate database. They have updated the contact information in their database to 
reflect the RIC’s 24-hour cell number, unique RIC email address and the new mailing 
address information. This update should correct the contact information for the USAF 
RIC. If there continues to be problems regarding dissemination of information to the 
USAF RIC, please let me know. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter 
will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room 
or from the NRC’s document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.govlreading-rm/adams.html. 

If there are any additional questions, please contact me at 817-276-6552 or by email at 
rachel. browder@nrc.gov. 

[ 
Since re1 y , 

Rdchel S. Browder, Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
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